
Welcome to my Class 2021!

My name is Mrs. Marie Merrill and I will have the pleasure of teaching your child with the
assistance of Mrs. Zeina Merhi and Mrs. Melissa Foran.

I hope you're as excited as I am about the start of school.  I have been very busy the past two
weeks decorating and organizing our classroom.  I can’t wait to meet my new friends in just a
few days!  I am looking forward to having a fantastic year together!

Our first day is Wednesday, September 1st.  Your children should be coming in with their bags
of classroom supplies unless you ordered them from Staples for which they will be delivered to
the school.  The list of supplies is included in our Kindergarten Summer Packet.  Please go to
our school website and click “Parents”, then “Kindergarten Summer Packet”.  To help us
organize and sort your child’s supplies, could you please put 1 box of markers, 1 pair of
scissors, 1 box of crayons, 1 glue stick, and 1 pink eraser in a ziplock bag with their name.  We
will have them play a game of “I spy” as they put their supplies away.  We will collect and keep
the extra supplies that I requested in a separate bag for future use.

In addition to the classroom supplies, could you please send in a labeled ziplock bag with extra
clothing in case your child’s clothing gets soiled. All children will wear a mask to school. Masks
are also required for the bus. No mask requirements outdoors.  Please dress your child
appropriately for the weather, as we will be going outdoors everyday to take in fresh air.

I am looking forward to explaining more about our day during our Parent/Teacher Curriculum
Night on Wednesday, September 15th.

Thank you in advance!

Mrs. Merrill, Mrs. Merhi, Mrs. Foran




